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THE LONDON BOROUGH OF CAMDEN 
 
At a hearing of LICENSING PANEL D held on THURSDAY, 30TH JANUARY, 2025 
at 7.00 pm in Council Chamber, Town Hall, Judd Street, London WC1H 9JE 
 
MEMBERS OF THE PANEL PRESENT 
 
Councillors Joseph Ball, Matt Cooper and Sabrina Francis 
 
The minutes should be read in conjunction with the agenda for the hearing. 
They are subject to approval and signature at the next hearing of Licensing 
Panel D and any corrections approved at that hearing will be recorded in those 
minutes. 
 
MINUTES 
 
 
1.   ELECTION OF CHAIR  

 
Proposed by Councillor Ball and seconded by Councillor Francis, Councillor Cooper 
was elected as Chair of Licensing Panel D for the remainder of the 2024/25 
municipal year. 
  
 
2.   APOLOGIES  

 
There were no apologies. 
  
 
3.   DECLARATIONS BY MEMBERS OF STATUTORY DISCLOSABLE 

PECUNIARY INTERESTS, COMPULSORY REGISTERABLE NON-
PECUNIARY INTERESTS AND VOLUNTARY REGISTERABLE NON-
PECUNIARY INTERESTS IN MATTERS ON THIS AGENDA  
 

There were no declarations. 
  
 
4.   ANNOUNCEMENTS (IF ANY)  

 
Webcasting   
  
The Chair announced that the meeting as being broadcast live to the internet and 
would be capable of repeated viewing and copies of the recording could be made 
available on request.  Those participating in the meeting were deemed to be 
consenting to being filmed. 
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5.   NOTIFICATION OF ANY ITEMS OF BUSINESS THAT THE CHAIR 
DECIDES TO TAKE AS URGENT  
 

There was no notification of urgent business. 
  
  
6.   MINUTES  

 
RESOLVED –   
  
THAT the minutes of the meeting held on the 8 August 2024 be approved and 
signed as a correct record. 
  
 
7.   THE GRIFFIN: 125 CLERKENWELL ROAD EC1R 5DB  

 
The Chair stated that they had been notified that the legal representative for the 
applicant wished to request a deferral of the application. The Chair invited the 
applicant's representative to explain the reasons for the request. 
  
Lisa Inzani, legal representative for the applicant, explained that Wayne Chandler, 
the applicant, was not present due to travel disruption, with no indication of when he 
would arrive. Lisa Inzani requested that the application be deferred to a later date 
when the applicant could be present to answer Members’ questions regarding the 
application. 
  
Panel Members agreed to defer the application. 
  
 
8.   ANY OTHER BUSINESS THAT THE CHAIR CONSIDERS URGENT  

 
There was no urgent business.  
  
 
 
The hearing ended at 7.06 pm. 
 
 
CHAIR 
 
 
Contact Officer: Anoushka Clayton-Walshe 
Telephone No: 020 7974 8543 
E-Mail: licensing.committee@camden.gov.uk 
 
 MINUTES END 
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